
Ending care home contracts will boost workers' 
pay

 Norway 

Public service unions, including Fagborbundet and the nurses' union, are hopeful 
that 11 privatised care homes in Oslo will be back under municipal control in the 
next two years as their contracts come to an end. The red/green coalition on the 
city council has given positive signs but the unions are concerned it may use an 
option to extend contracts by one or two years. The unions argue that any delay will 
be costly to the workers. They give the example of a care home in Uranienburg 
which was privatised in 2013 and then remunicipalised but workers in the home had 
lost out with annual salaries for most workers NOK70-80000 (EUR 7-8000) less than 
in the public sector.
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